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Dutch Hill, Lakeview, Main Mall, Montclair 
Heights, Richfield, Rosemawr, Styertowne, 
West Clifton, and Yanticaw Pond. Just as Clif-
ton’s geography is diverse, so too are are its 
citizens. Clifton’s 84,136 residents speak over 
seventy languages and trace their heritage to 
all parts of the world. 

Today, we thank those who played a part in 
the founding of the city, and those leaders 
who guided the city in the years that followed. 
Since 1934, Clifton has been governed by a 
City Manager and seven City Council mem-
bers, one of whom is selected by his or her 
colleagues to be Mayor. The residents of Clif-
ton are some of the most involved citizens, 
and make their voices heard by electing all 
members of the City Council. 

Mayor James Anzaldi has served in his cur-
rent position for 27 years, making him the 
city’s longest tenured mayor. His love for his 
hometown and dedication to public service set 
remarkable examples for all Cliftonites to fol-
low. 

Students at Clifton High School boast their 
‘‘Mustang Pride’’ in the classroom and at com-
petitions throughout the North Jersey area. 
Mustang varsity sports teams have won mul-
tiple state championships throughout the dec-
ades, and the Mustang Band has been daz-
zling crowds since the 1930s. The band has 
earned such a reputation that it has been nick-
named, ‘‘The Showband of the Northeast.’’ 

The City of Clifton has been essential to the 
growth and development of Passaic County 
and the State of New Jersey overall. After the 
closure of the Morris Canal in 1924, Clifton 
began a mission to rapidly modernize. Over 
the next few decades, shopping centers, ho-
tels, roads, and other vital infrastructure were 
built at a remarkable rate. By 1952, Clifton 
was designated as New Jersey’s fastest grow-
ing city. The city continues to champion eco-
nomic progress and development today. 

It is my great honor to represent the resi-
dents of Clifton in the United States Congress. 
This is a city where people work hard to sup-
port their families, improve their community, 
and honor their history. When I visit my neigh-
bors in Clifton, I never cease to be inspired by 
acts of ingenuity, compassion, and good will. 
I can always count on Cliftonites to be some 
of the friendliest constituents in my district, 
and the country as a whole. 

The job of a United States Congressman in-
volves much that is rewarding, yet little com-
pares to recognizing and commemorating 100 
years of rich history in Clifton, New Jersey. 

Mr. Speaker, I ask that you join our col-
leagues in celebrating 100 years of service, 
dedication, and excellence from the residents 
of Clifton. 
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IN RECOGNITION OF THE DUFFY 
HEALTH CENTER 

HON. WILLIAM R. KEATING 
OF MASSACHUSETTS 
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Mr. KEATING. Mr. Speaker, I rise today in 
recognition of the 20th Anniversary of the 
Duffy Health Center. 

The Duffy Health Center has been serving 
as Barnstable County’s primary health care 
provider for homeless adults since 1997. What 
started as a small volunteer organization in 

1988 has now turned into a major pillar of this 
community, working to serve the homeless 
men and women of Cape Cod. 

This clinic is made up of an incredible group 
of people that are working tirelessly to better 
the Ninth Congressional District. Over the past 
twenty years they have helped those suffering 
from addiction, mental health issues, and 
other serious medical problems find their way 
to applying for master’s degrees, retaining full- 
time employment, and building new lives. 
They have provided vital assistance to people 
trying to apply for benefits, receive counseling, 
or find a support group. 

By treating people with dignity and respect, 
the hope they have restored in countless 
members of our community is unparalleled. 

Mr. Speaker, I am proud to honor the 20th 
anniversary of the Duffy Health Center for 
their dedication to bettering their community. I 
ask that my colleagues join me in thanking 
them for their invaluable service and wishing 
them all the best in the many years to come. 
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Mr. GARAMENDI. Mr. Speaker, I rise today 
to recognize Ms. Miriam Miller of Woodland, 
California, who has spent many years serving 
her community and truly loves volunteering. In 
years past, Ms. Miller has worked to revitalize 
the Woodland Downtown area through a pro-
gram called ‘‘Main Street’’ and helped facilitate 
renovations to the Woodland Opera House 
State Historic Park. While working to bring 
Woodland’s facilities into the future, she also 
worked to ensure her community never lost 
sight of its history. Ms. Miller was instrumental 
in the running of the Yolo County Historical 
Museum, worked as a docent at the museum 
and historical Opera House, helped others re-
search their own history, and to this day still 
helps put out the Woodland Historical Society 
newsletter. If there was an opportunity to 
serve the Woodland community, Miriam Miller 
seized it. 

Ms. Miller’s service and volunteerism was 
not limited to her community of Woodland. 
She traveled the world with her husband as he 
served in the U.S. Navy and State Depart-
ment, supporting him and caring for her family. 
During World War II, Ms. Miller became very 
aware of the injustice of Japanese internment 
camps, leading her to live a life in support of 
immigrants and social justice. Ms. Miller has 
housed refugees in her home and made them 
a part of her family. She continues to fight for 
immigrant and refugee rights. Ms. Miller is 
dedicated to the betterment of her community, 
locally, nationally, and internationally. 
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COBLE 
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Mr. WALKER. Mr. Speaker, I rise today to 
recognize an outstanding constituent, Russell 

Coble from Guilford County. I am honored to 
acknowledge constituents who selflessly an-
swered the call to serve and defend our free-
dom. A United States Army veteran of World 
War II and member of the Greatest Genera-
tion, Mr. Coble served his country with honor. 
Self-sacrifice, personal responsibility, and hu-
mility are traits this generation embodied. The 
tremendous strides our country has made 
since World War II are a direct result of these 
great Americans. North Carolina is truly fortu-
nate to have Mr. Coble, an outstanding rep-
resentative of our community and country. 

I join with his family, friends, and the Sixth 
District in thanking Russell Coble for his dedi-
cated service to the United States of America. 
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HONORING THE LIFE OF SRUTHI 
SRINIVASAN 

HON. RAJA KRISHNAMOORTHI 
OF ILLINOIS 

IN THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

Monday, November 6, 2017 

Mr. KRISHNAMOORTHI. Mr. Speaker, 
today I remember and honor the life of Sruthi 
Srinivasan who unexpectedly passed away on 
October 24th this year at the young age of 34. 

So many people knew Sruthi’s passion for 
design and her amazing ability to dance. 
Sruthi’s laugh, smile and warm soul could light 
up a room. She was easy to love and will be 
missed beyond measure, not only in the com-
munity of Downer’s Grove, but across the na-
tion. 

Sruthi was known as an incredible designer 
at her work with Ted Moudis in New York and 
was successful in the variety of roles that she 
had in the design industry. She was generous, 
kind, and her spirit was infectious. 

The Srinivasans and my family have known 
each other for decades, and they are all cher-
ished friends. Mr. Speaker, I hope we might all 
keep in our thoughts and prayers the 
Srinivasan family and friends as they mourn 
their loss. In that spirit, I celebrate Sruthi’s life 
and think about what an impact that life made 
on so many people. 
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IN HONOR OF WILLIAM M. FLY 

HON. KEVIN BRADY 
OF TEXAS 

IN THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

Monday, November 6, 2017 

Mr. BRADY of Texas. Mr. Speaker, on No-
vember 13, William M. Fly will celebrate his 
100th birthday in a newly refurbished home 
thanks to the selfless efforts of volunteers 
from across the country, responding to the 
damages caused by Hurricane Harvey. 

Over the course of a century, Bill, as his 
friends and family know him, has traveled the 
country and the world, but his home has al-
ways been in the State of Texas. 

Following his graduation from the University 
of Texas in 1940, Bill joined the U.S. Army Air 
Force, where he served honorably as a First 
Lieutenant in the European Theater of the 
Second World War. 

Upon completing his time in the service, Bill 
and his wife, Mary Beth, moved to Houston, 
TX, where he began a thirty-seven year career 
in the oil and gas industry. Despite moving to 
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